From:

Sent: mercredi 20 octobre 2021 18:57 **To:** CONSTANTINESCU Tudor (ENER)

Subject: Meeting with GLE

Dear Tudor,

I hope this message finds you well.

In the context of the Hydrogen and Decarbonised Gas Package, as well as the current high energy prices, GLE (European LNG terminal operators) would highly appreciate the opportunity of having an open conversation with your side on the following aspects:

- The current high energy prices in Europe, LNG markets and European LNG terminal operators
- Regulatory framework highlights on regulated and exempted LNG terminals
- Decarbonisation projects of LNG terminal operators updates
- New voluntary transparency initiatives for terminals

Our representatives in this meeting would be GLE President and COO Fluxys; Managing Director at Gate Terminal (and former GLE President), and GLE President, and GLE Deputy Secretary General.

We would be grateful to know from your side how you see the future legislation of the LNG terminals in the context of the Hydrogen and Decarbonised Gas Package.

If conditions allow, we would appreciate a physical meeting for such discussion.

We highly appreciate our collaboration, and we look forward to having a constructive conversation – as always.

Kind regards,



This message is intended exclusively for its addressee and may contain information that is confidential and protected by professional privilege. If you are not

the intended recipient you are hereby notified that any dissemination, copy or disclosure of this communication is strictly prohibited by law. If this message

has been received by error, please notify us immediately via e-mail and delete it. If you would like to find out more about our commitment to your personal

data, then please read our <u>privacy policy</u>.